
From: Virtue,Robyn-Lynne [CEAA] On Behalf Of DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA] 
Sent: June 6, 2013 12:42 PM 
To: <email address removed>; DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA] 
Subject: RE: Submissions to CEAA Registry 
 
Hello, 
 
All submissions are posted on the electronic registry for the public record; however, those received after 
the May 24, 2013 deadline will not be included in the Panel’s deliberations on determining sufficiency to 
proceed to a public hearing for the project. 
 
Thank you, 
 
DGR Joint Review Panel Secretariat  
C/O Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3  
Tel.: 613-957-0301  
DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
 
 
 
From: <email address removed> 
Sent: June 5, 2013 3:29 PM 
To: DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA] 
Subject: Submissions to CEAA Registry 
 
Attention:Debra Myles, Panel Co-Manager  
c/o Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Ottawa ON K1A 0H3 

 
Dear Debra, 
 

I have noticed that there are a number of submissions dated after May 24, 
2013 showing up on the CEAA registry.  I thought the final date for public 
submissions was May 24, 2013?  Are public comments still being 
accepted?  Please advise. 

 

Stop The Great Lakes Nuclear Dump 
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